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PR#115 

PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

Temporary Closure of Ministry of Health and Wellness 
Head Office 

 
Belmopan. February 1, 2021.  
 
The Ministry of Health and Wellness informs the public that its head office in 
Belmopan will be closed today, February 1, 2021. This temporary closure is 
to facilitate urgent sanitizing of the office.  
 
The Ministry apologizes for any inconvenience caused.  
 
 
 

 


